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Outlook

Re: Records Request and Property Maintenance Code

From Frank Wright <fawright@overbeylaw.com>

Date Tue 3/12/2024 8:47 AM

To Nathan Simpson <nsimpson@appomattoxva.gov>; Terry McGhee <tmcghee@appomattoxva.gov>

Nathan,
 
I sent a draft to Terry and Rob Fowler for review.  My understanding is that Rob is planning to discuss
practical aspects of enforcement at a future meeting, presumably to inform his review of the draft,
although Terry can probably speak more directly to that.  Rob has done quite a bit of enforcement work
on these type of issues for other local governments, so he will be a great resource on what works from a
practical standpoint.  Please let me know if I can be of further assistance. 
 
Thanks,
Frank
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fro
m:

Nathan Simpson <nsimpson@appomattoxva.gov>
Date: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 at 1:14 AM
To: Terry McGhee <tmcghee@appomattoxva.gov>, Frank Wright (fawright@overbeylaw.com)
<fawright@overbeylaw.com>
Subject: Re: Records Request and Property Maintenance Code
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Good morning,
I am reaching out to request an update on the property maintenance code draft. Please let me
know where we stand with this. 
 
Get Outlook for iOS

From: Nathan Simpson
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 12:22:28 PM
To: Terry McGhee <tmcghee@appomattoxva.gov>
Subject: Records Request and Property Maintenance Code
 
Hi Terry,
I hope all is well. 
 
Would you mind requesting that Frank have a draft of the property maintenance code ready for
review for the next meeting? 
 
Also, were you able to reach out to the Campbell County Circuit Court Clerk? 
 
 
 

Nathan Simpson

Town of Appomattox

Council Member
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